
Subject: We're Relocating! 

 

Dear Patient, 

 

We are writing to inform you that Eagle River Smiles will be relocating from our current 

location effective July 10, 2025. While we will no longer be seeing patients at our current 

facility, your dental care will continue seamlessly at our trusted affiliate clinic, btyDENTAL, 

located at: 

1136 N Muldoon Rd, Ste 110 
Anchorage, AK 99504 

Please rest assured, there is no change in management or care philosophy. The same 

dedicated team of doctors and Assistants that has cared for you at Eagle River Smiles will 

continue to serve you with the same level of professionalism, compassion, and personalized 

attention you’ve come to expect. Moreover, your dental records will be securely transferred to 

btyDENTAL to ensure continuity of care. 

 

btyDENTAL shares our values and has proudly served the Anchorage community for over 12 

years. We’re confident you’ll feel comfortable and well cared for in their state-of-the-art facility. 

 

If you have any questions or would like to schedule your next appointment, please don’t 

hesitate to contact us at (907)333-6666 or visit https://www.btydental.com/ 

 

We look forward to continuing your care in our new home at btyDENTAL. 

 

Warm regards, 

 
Chun Piu Man 
Practice Owner of Eagle River Smiles 
On behalf of Eagle River Smiles and btyDENTAL 

 

https://www.btydental.com/

